
 

 
Dates to Remember: 

Community Bulletin Board  
is located  

in the front office foyer 

June 2018 
 
15 Assembly - 1:00 p.m. 
26 Grade 4 Farewell Assembly 
 @ 1:15 p.m. & evening 
 activities 
27 Assembly - 9:10 a.m. 
27 School Picnic & Last Day of 
 School 
 *Report Cards or sent home 
 with students 
28 NO SCHOOL 
29 NO SCHOOL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2018 
 
4     Meet the Teacher Night 
       (4:30 pm - 6 pm) 
5     First Day of School for Gr. 1-4 
5-10  Kindergarten staggered  
 entrance 
11 Regular classes begin for 
 Kindergarten 
14&17 Strong Connections for 
      Grades 1 to 4 students. 
27 Terry Fox Run 

Principal: Mr. Rod Kehler                      Vice-Principal: Mrs. Kim Koop                            

155 Barkman Ave.,  
Steinbach, MB   R5G 0P2     
Email: southwood@hsd.ca   
Website: http://southwood.hsd.ca 
Twitter: @SouthwoodHSD                                    
Phone: 204-326-3518     
Fax: 204-326-7535 
 

Grade Four Farewell June 26, 2018 

This year we want to celebrate the accomplishments of our grade four 
students and have an opportunity to say farewell.  On June 26th, we are 
inviting families and friends to attend a short and casual farewell in the school 
gym at 1:15 pm - 2:15 pm. 
  
After the grade four farewell, the students and teachers will go to Boston Pizza 
for a celebration meal followed by a movie at Keystone theater.  Students will 
return at 6:15 pm for some fun activities in the school. The evening will finish 
with an ice cream treat and parents should pick up students at school at 8:00 
pm.  Feel free to contact the school if you have any questions about this 
event. 

On June 27th, Southwood School will be hosting the annual school 
picnic.  Students will spend half of their day enjoying the picnic games 
led by their classroom teachers.  
 
Parents are encouraged to bring a lunch and enjoy a family meal on the 
school grounds from 12:00 pm to 12:50 pm.  Students will return to their 
classes after the lunch period and resume their activities.  There will be 
no food options for purchasing at this years picnic, so please remember 
to pack a lunch. 
 
Please note there is no parking in the bus lanes as Kindergarten and 
end of day busses continue to need access to this lane.  In the event of 
rain, all activities will be moved indoors. 
 
Students will return to their classes at the end of the day for a final 
“treat” and clean-up.  We anticipate another great community event and 
hope to see you there. 
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Important Information 
2018/2019 HSD CALENDAR: Are you wondering when Christmas and Spring Break are for 
the 2018/2019 school year? Check the Hanover School Division website for all 2018/2019            
in-service and holiday dates. http://www.hsd.ca 
 
MOVING? - If you are planning to move locations during the summer please call our Southwood 
School office at 204-326-3518 as soon as possible or the school division transportation office at   
204-320-2347 after June 30th. 
 
BUSSING FOR SEPTEMBER 2018 - Urban bussing times will be changing over the summer 
months. Some stop locations will change as well. At the end of August / beginning of September, 
please check the Hanover School Division website for updates on the urban bus schedule.  
Website: www.HSD.ca - go to Schools and Department - then Transportation - Urban bus Routes - 
then click on appropriate map or view routes. 

Report Cards 

Report cards will be sent home with your child at the end of the day on the last day of school. 
Those students that are not here on the last day the report cards will be mailed out.  
 
Parents can also log on to the Parent Portal to access their students report card at 
the end of the school day. 

Baby Needed 
Southwood School is looking for babies born between March 2018 and June 2019 to take part in 
our roots of empathy program for 2018 - 2019.  If you have a newborn or know someone who does, 
we need you! 
 
For more information please contact Mr. Kehler or visit                                           
http://www.rootsofempathy.org/ for more information. 

Inventory time in the Library Learning Commons is coming up quickly. 
 
All student books are due back on Tuesday, June 12th as inventory will be starting the next day. 
Please check your shelves at home for those lost or forgotten library books. 
 
All students that return their library books and pay any outstanding fines, will be automatically 
entered in a draw for some fun prizes! 

Library News 
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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Registration is Now Open!  Conditional upon receiving sufficient registrations, Right At School will offer after-school programming at 
your child's school beginning in September, 2018.   
 
Although there is no deadline for fall registration, you are encouraged to register before June 30, 2018. Registering early will assist us 
in determining site viability (minimum daily average of 15 students per day) and ensures the program will operate as scheduled at 
your child's school.  
 
Registration and Payment Questions 
Tel.: 1-855-287-2466 
Website: http://www.rightatschool.com 
Program Questions 
Area Program Manager - Grace Anastasiadis 
Tel.: 431-336-5500 
Email: grace.anastasiadis@rightatschool.com 
 
We are very excited about this partnership with Right At School, and look forward to the start of after-school programming at your 
child's school in September. 
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